
Hillview Baptist Church 

Living. Loving. Reaching. Growing. 

 
 

 

 

July 21, 2024 

Worship Service 
10:30 am   

                                                  

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

253 Woodvale Rd West  
Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

Tel: 780.461.5393  
Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

 
Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Admin Office hours:   
Tuesday to Friday: 9am - 12pm 

 
In case of emergency please call Pastor Norm          

at 587.336.0805 

Prayer Concerns 
 

If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew and 
drop it in the offering basket. We would love to connect with you. 

Church Life 

Prayer chain 
If you would like to be 
part of this vital ministry, 

or if you have a prayer request, 
please email:                          
diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca  
or call the church office. 

 
Family of the Week 

Greg & Rose Belesiotis 

Prayer Time 

Thursdays at 10am in 
the Conference Room. 
All are welcome.  

Church of the Week 

Edmonton, AB 
Terwillegar Community 

Church - Lead Pastor: Rev. 
Norbert S. Janke (Tina) 

HBC Bible Studies 

Sunday Morning Adult 
Sunday School  

Will resume in the fall.   
All Bible Studies 

Will resume in the fall. 

 
Church Library  

 
Heavens to Betsy by Beth Pattillo is a fun look at the 

foibles of being a female pastor.  It is quirky and light, 
perfect for summer reading.  

 ~ Church Librarian, Barb 

Children’s Church 

Children ages 3-11      
 Please join us        

downstairs                  
mid-service for         

Children’s Church 

HBC Supported       

Ministry of the Week 

 
 

Alberta Baptist Association 

https://www.nab.ca 

The Alberta Baptist Association 
is made up of 60 churches from 

the North American Baptist 
Conference. These churches 

‘associate’ together in order to 
"connect and enable churches 
to impact communities for the 
growth and advancement of 

the Kingdom of God, in Alberta 
and in the world." 

To accomplish this mission, the 
ABA is currently focusing upon 

three priorities:  
Serving Churches, Planting 

Churches, Connecting    
Churches. 

Christmas in July? 

July is the best month to start shopping for Samaritans 
Purse Christmas Shoe boxes. 

Pick up a few summer toys or school supplies for the 
collection box in the foyer or start your own box at 
home. (Packing Party will be in October!) Thanks so 

very much!  

NAB Missionary of the 

Week 
Craig & Maureen Moody 
NAB Missionaries in   
Cameroon 

nabonmission.org/missionaries/
craig-and-maureen-moody/   

Craig and Maureen have 

served as missionaries 

in Cameroon in a variety 

of capacities throughout 

the years. They just re-

cently completed their 

most recent period of 

service and have re-

turned home to Canada. 

However, Maureen will 

continue to remotely 

serve in the role of field 

director for Cameroon 

for the next year. 

Pray: Pray for Maureen 

as she tackles the role of 

field director from half a 

world away. 
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Worship Service 

July 21, 2024 

 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 66.1-4 

 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

COMMUNION 

  SCRIPTURE READING - Philippians 1.12-18 

 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

OFFERING 

CHILDREN ARE DISMISSED TO CHILDREN’S 

CHURCH                       

 

THE MESSAGE 

“Advancing the Gospel” 

 

CLOSING HYMN 

 BENEDICTION - Jude 24-25 

DOXOLOGY 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 Join us for Coffee Fellowship 
 
Coffee’s On! - July 21st - 28th. Please join us for coffee 
and fellowship after the service! 

Back-to- School Event 

We are so excited to invite you to our                         
‘Back-to-School’ event on August 24 at 1-4 pm. 

 

We are collecting school supplies, game prizes, school 
kid's clothing. If you would like to donate there is a    

collection box in the foyer.  

 

We are also looking for volunteers, and we are hoping 
to barrow some event tents. If you are interested in vol-
unteering, or happen to have an event tent that you are 
willing to lend to the church, please speak to anyone on 

the missions committee. Thank you. 


